
HAPPY HOLIDAYS/HAPPY NEW YEAR 
FROM PAUL AND SUSANNE CARTER 

 

   
 

THIS PAST YEAR 2017 we have an attitude of gratitude. We are thankful 
for many blessings such as our health, for family, friends, professional 
colleagues, the many students enrolled in classes and for Personal Training 
clients. We are especially proud of grandsons Keaton William Mielcarek 
with beach ball age 5 and his younger brother Jonas Richard now 2 and ½ 
yrs. We were also thankful to have made a visit to see my mom now 94 in 
New Jersey with Keaton and his mom, Julianna. 
PAUL was busy organizing a block club and was hired to teach guitar at the 
Wauwatosa School of Music. He is also playing out with Greg Schaffer at 
the Red Circle Inn. He has added classical guitar to his talents and 
accompanies Susanne for The Parkinson’s Dance Class and yoga.  
SUSANNE is most proud of her work on The Bourree Project with The 
Parkinson’s Dance Class. See the video of this project. Go to 
www.carterproductions.com. Go to the side bar and click on Bourree 
Project. Enjoy beautiful dancing by people with PD. 
FUTURE PLANS The Susanne Diaries, short dance vignettes for the web 
page and music yoga CD with Paul’s accompaniment. 
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